
Jim Hogg Park Pavilion 
reconstruction 

The Jim Hogg Park Pavilion has been hosting events and gatherings for decades. It is now in 
desperate need of complete reconstruction. The entire roof and support structure are 
beyond repair. The existing structure will be taken down (the center pole saved for history) 
and a new similar structure raised in its place. This is projected to cost $340,000. The 
Quitman Development Corp established this fund with a generous donation to ensure there is 
a pavilion in Hogg Park for generations to come.   

Donations of cash are accepted for this fund are tax deductible. Cash donations can be made 
online or by calling 903-394-8941.  
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